
                               
 
1600 127

th
 Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 
 
 
August 12, 2014 
 
Steven King 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
RE: Rabanco Ltd. / Lynnwood Disposal Tariff Filing, TG-143045 (DO NOT REDOCKET) 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Enclosed please find proposed Tariff No.4 of Rabanco Ltd, Certificate G-12, (dba Lynnwood 
Disposal), the purpose of which is a general rate increase request.  The rate case recently 
submitted and effective as of 7/1/2014 overrepresented the number of recycle only customers 
and the intention of this filing is to correct that. The rate for recycling service was $7.67 prior to 
the 7/1/14 rate case and was dropped by 14%. With the proposed rate recalculation the rate is 
expected to be $6.90 which is still a rate reduction of 10% from rates at the beginning of the 
year .If approved by the Commission, the overall revenue requirement reflected in this filing would 
not change from the previous case, we would simply be adjusting recycling rates to achieve the 
intended revenue requirement. % and $ changes below reflect variances from current rather than 
LG calculated changes. If approved we are asking that these changes become effective October 
1, 2014 
 
The proposed rates impact services provided as follows: 

 
% Revenue  

Change 
$ Revenue  

Change 
Estimated 

Rate Impacts 

Garbage: 0%       $ 0 0% 
Recycling: 4.6% $ 62,000 +4.5 to 7.0% 

Yardwaste: 0% $ 0 0% 

Multi-Family Recycling: 0% $ 0 0%  

 
As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal latter will be mailed to the Snohomish 
County Chair impacted by this filing. Customer notification letters will be mailed on or before 
September 1

st
, 2014. We will file a copy of the customer notices with your office prior to or at the 

same time as the mailing.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Connor Vander Zalm 
Sr. Market Analyst 
Republic Services 
cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 
p. (425) 646-2426  


